
Southern California Edison Company 
23 PARKER STREET 

IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 92718 

October 13, 1992 TELEPHONE R. M.ROSENBLUMTEPHN 
MANAGER OF (714) 454-4505 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY AFFAIRS 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Exemption from 10 CFR 171 "Annual Fees For Power Reactor Operating 
Licenses" 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1 

Our letter of October 5, 1992 requesting an exemption from the annual 
operating fee omitted a line on page 2 and contained an incorrect date on 
page 1. Provided as an enclosure is a corrected letter. Please replace the 
previous letter with the enclosed letter.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. If you have any 
questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosure 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
George Kalman, NRC Senior Project Manager, San Onofre Unit 1 
J. 0. Bradfute, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Unit 1 
C. W. Caldwell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 1, 2&3 
R. F. Dudley, Jr., Section Chief, Non-Power, Decommissioning, and 
Environmental Project, Directorate of Reactor Projects - 3, 4 and 5 
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